
JEREMIE BELLER 
Division Chair  

 Oklahoma Christian Bible Dept. 

please join us for the annual area-wide

Wednesday, December 28, at 7:00 p.m. 
Memorial Road Church of Christ

YEAR END GATHERING

We are pleased this year to hear from none other than Jeremie Beller.
Jeremie has served at the Wilshire Church of Christ for over twenty years and 

recently accepted a new position as the Division Chair for the Bible department at 
Oklahoma Christian. He earned his M.Div in congregational ministry from OC, and 
his doctorate in communications and persuasion from the University of Oklahoma. 

Jeremie is one  of the most recognizable voices in churches of Christ in our 
region and has an infectious passion for both scripture and the church.    

Childcare will not be provided.


